State of Oklahoma
®klaborma Tibrary Tonumission

MRS. J. R. DALE, SECRETARY

®klahoma Uity
August 14, 1950

Mr, Russell W, Davis
Home Investment Company
107 East Third Street
Bartlesville, Oklahoma

Dear Mr, Davis:

Miss Babcock and I have both been out of town, and
your letter of July 27th has just come to my attention,

We are indeed sorry that the Bartlesville Library has
come to such a pass, There is no understanding mob hysteria,
and it is most regrettable that the Library Board and
Miss Brown were subjected to it,

We can only hope that the community will be more
cooperative in the future and that the Bartlesville Library
will be able to rebuild to is former degree of efficiency and
service,

Thank you for keeping us informed.

Sincerely yours,



